
 

  
 

WE’RE LEAVING BUT NOT GONE 
We closed our retail café in Mt Pleasant in May 2019, 

and our downtown Hastings Café in February 2022.  

It has been an amazing twelve-year journey of 

learning, crafting, failing, and rebuilding.  Thank you 

for the opportunity!  

It was not an easy decision, but a necessary one. 

Despite the outstanding efforts from our amazing 

staff and support from the community, we made the 

decision to refocus in other areas of our business 

where we are better suited.  We hope that you 

understand our decision. 

Thank you for making our time here memorable, we 

hope it was for you too! We may have left the retail 

café business but we will continue to maintain a 

strong presence in Office Catering, Restaurant 

Wholesale, as well as Grocery stores across the lower mainland.  Look out for our offerings under the 

Uprising Breads and Bonchaz Bakery brands.  We’re leaving but not gone! 

We are grateful for your support.  See you again soon! 

 

See You Later! 

For any comments or questions, 
please email:  

contact@bonchaz.ca  


